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• In keeping with the Board’s obligations, it was resolved that a review of the Board’s 
performance will be conducted and further that this year an external facilitator will 
assist the process. 

 

Board Reports: 

In addition to the standard reports the Board received and noted the following:- 

• Regarding the upgrade and increase in capacity of the Candowie Reservoir, work 
has proceeded according to the basic plan and the concrete panels increasing the 
dam wall height are being progressively placed in location and work on the raising of 
the spillway and outlet tower has commenced.   

• Over the annual holiday period the reservoir water levels were lowered to 50% to 
allow construction works, particularly at the spillway and surrounds. Supply to 
customers has been fully maintained 

• The Board noted the update on the Biosolids Strategy and the investigations that are 
underway. 

• The Board received a report for noting on the Energy Efficiency and Greenhouse 
Emissions from the operations of the Corporation  

• Analysis of the section of water main leakage on Phillip Island Tourist Road has 
resulted in a likely cause being identified and consequently a remedial action plan 
has been formulated 

• The Board noted that it performed the Quarterly Risk Review with the executive staff 
on 14 February.  The Board and executive staff reviewed the appropriateness and 
completeness of the risk areas and residual risks in light of current and emerging 
opportunities, challenges and management activity effectiveness. 

 

General Discussion: 

As part of the communications plan for Westernport Water, an Open Day is being arranged 
for Sunday 10 March to allow customers to see the progress on the upgrade and increase in 
capacity of Candowie Reservoir.   

 

The Board Meeting closed at 2.17 pm. 

 


